
         

Dear Parents, 

It is hard to believe that school is right around the corner!  I hope that you have had a blessed time with your 

family this summer and have found time to relax together.  

My name is Mrs. Laura Pear and I will be your child’s teacher. I live in Saline with my husband Eric, our three sons 

named Adam, Aaron and Shay, and Mercy, our Miniature Australian Shepherd. We are a very active family. I love to 

bike, garden, and hang out with the family.   

If your child would like to come and meet me and see their preschool classroom (Room 144) before school starts, 

you are welcome to stop by on Thursday, September 1st from 1:00-3:00 p.m.  If you’d like, siblings are welcome to 

join us too.  I will be working in my room during that time, and I would love to see you! 

I would like to encourage at least one parent to attend parent orientation night on Thursday, September 1st from 

6:30– 8:00 p.m.  The evening will begin with an all school meeting followed by a classroom meeting in room 142. 

Parent orientation is a time where we let you know even more about our program and can answer any remaining 

questions that you may have.  If you would like, you may bring the below supplies with you that night.  We pool the 

supplies together and use them throughout the year.  

Package of Cardstock Paper 

 Kleenex 

1 Bottles of Elmer Liquid Glue 

3 containers of Clorox Wipes 

Spiral notebook (please print your child’s name on the front of the notebook) 

1 box washable magic markers 

Family picture (this will be kept in the classroom all year and returned to you in June) 

Change of clothes in labeled, Ziploc bag 

Large Backpack 

 

The first day of school, for your child, is on Wednesday, September 7th, 2016.  Children arrive between 
8:10-8:35 a.m. 

 

 We are looking forwarding to seeing you!  If you have any questions or concerns in the next couple 

of weeks, feel free to contact us. 
God bless, 

Amy Houpt, preschool director, 734-429-7733 ex. 2110 ahoupt@washtenawchristian.org  

Laura Pear, Begindergarten teacher, 734-429-7733 ex. 2144. lmilley-pear@washtenawchristian.org  
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